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Randall Gartman
Single Release: Who Would Santa Pray To? 

Album Release:

1. Southern Man's Way

2. Cool Like You

3. jesus

4. Getting Over You

5. Alligator Crawl

6. Where I've Been

7. Bulletproof (The I-I Song

8. If I Believe

9. The Killing Floor

Heartfelt vocals, amazing arrangement and provocative lyrics that has 
an awesome message regarding the lost message of Christmas through 
commercialism. Randall Gartman's new release, “Who Would Santa 
Pray To?”, gives the honor back to the person that Christmas is truly 
about and wittingly helps the listener remember what is the more 
important than all the presents and commerce.

Listen carefully to the beautiful accompaniment from CHAPTER 11, a 
band that by itself has been recognized by TMR for some of their 
great songs that hit the charts in Texas, and you will hear a mix of 
modern country and soulful traditional Christmas styles subtly come 
together in “Who Would Santa Pray To?”.  

To put it another way, Randall's “Who Would Santa Pray To?” takes 
you to a time when the simpler things in life were better than 
another electronic device to post something on Facebook.

Originally from Deep East Texas and Louisiana, Randall Gartman's 
sound and writing style are always going to transcend his roots. As 
you listen to his Jesus Album, you can almost feel the mud between 
your toes as you're tapping your feet to  Alligator Crawl or maybe 
you'll even get the feeling of little Bourbon Street as you listen to 
Cool Like You.

Each song has a simple sound with a catchy beat, but all the words 
are honest and from the heart. Every song captures a part of Randall s 
feelings at a particular time and place or reminisces through part of 
his childhood memories, but you will always know it's not another 
song that has been written to satisfy a trending algorithm.

Highlights:

• Featured on KTEB in Abilene, TX - Outlaws And Legends 

• Featured on Brett Watts, Texas Music Radio And Beyond

• New Scene In Town With Mary Jane Farmer

Contact :
Randall Gartman Music.

1006 FM 3133
Anna, TX 75409

Phone: 214-901-2390
Randall@RandallGartman.Com
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